
 
 

LICENSING ACT 2003 
Application in respect of a Variation of a Premises Licence 

 

Rio Steakhouse and Cantina, 87-91 & 93-101 Albert Road 
Middlesbrough, TS1 2PA 

 
Notice is hereby given that, Rios Brazilian Steakhouse Limited, has applied on 
14/02/2023, to Middlesbrough Council Licensing Authority for the Variation of a 
Premises Licence in respect of the above mentioned premises. 
 
The Variation applied for is: The amendment to plan showing the incorporation 
of adjacent retail unit. Numbers 1 & 2 of Annex 2 in The Prevention of Crime & 
Disorder shall be amended. 
 
Anyone wishing to make representations in respect of this application should 
write to Middlesbrough Council Licensing Office at the address stated below. 
Representations must be made in writing or emailed to 
licensing@middlesbrough.gov.uk and must be received no later than  
14 March 2023. 
 
It is an offence, liable on conviction to a fine up to level 5 (unlimited amount) 
on the standard scale, under Section 158 of the Licensing Act 2003 to make a 
false statement in or in connection with this application. 
 
A record of this application can be viewed on the Council’s website or 
inspected at: 
 

Middlesbrough Council 
Licensing Office 

Middlesbrough House 
50 Corporation Road 

Middlesbrough 
TS1 2RH 

 

mailto:licensing@middlesbrough.gov.uk

